
Committee:  I am sure that you feel that the Cap and Trade bill will have a beneficial effect on 
global warming, but in fact it will not help at all.  All that you will accomplish is to provide an 
unnecessary expense to already greatly burdened farmers and ranchers.  Reducing our profit 
margin of course won’t help us and most likely will result in increased costs to all 
consumers.  Instead I urge you to use scientifically backed approaches instead of political 
approaches. 

Sincerely, Richard E. Siemens,  Chiloquin, OR 

 


